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Please detach and return in the weekly folder. 
 

Child __________________________ 
Parent _________________________ 
 

I have received Ms. Hotaling/Mrs. Mitchell's 
Extra Edition for the week of March 20th.  
 

Pasta for Pennies 
 

Forestville Road is participating in the Pasta 
for Pennies fundraising campaign to raise money 
for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society. We'll 
collect coins, dollars, and checks from Monday, 
March 13th through Friday, March 31st.  
 

Ms. Hotaling’s class has a goal of $100, and 
Mrs. Mitchell’s class has a goal of $100. No 
amount is too small, and every penny counts! 
Let's keep sending in those coins! 

EOG Math Work 
 

Mrs. Mitchell and Ms. Hotaling have bought a 
green binder for each child. Your child will use 
this binder for EOG math practice and EOG 
reading practice! Please remind your child 
that only EOG practice items should be in 
this binder. 
 

Each night your child will receive math review 
problems that should be solved each night and 
returned to school the next day.  
 

Please remind your child to complete only the 
problems that are listed in their planners and 
to not go ahead as other problems will be 
scheduled in the future. Also, please remind 
your child to show ALL WORK and to attempt 
each problem, even if unsure as to how to solve. 
 

We will discuss these problems in class daily. 
Therefore, please make sure the binder is 
returned each day so your child is prepared 
for the daily math discussion.  
 

Each night please review the work with your 
child and have them practice skills they missed.  
All work should stay in the binder--in the 
order it was assigned. Math assignments 
should stay in the math section, and reading 
assignments should stay in the reading section.  
 

If your child loses his/her binder, please 
provide a replacement binder. Thank you for 
your help. 
 

Reading EOG practice will be sent home later. 
You will receive notice when reading begins. 

Interims 
Interims went home three weeks ago. Please 
review, sign, and return the interim tomorrow if 
you have not already sent it back to school.  
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March 20, 2017 
 

Seesaw 
Parent Seesaw codes have been given out. 
Please link to it so you can have access to your 
child’s work in Seesaw. 
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